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Dear Children 
 
I hope you are all OK. It has been a tricky day for many families because we have had to close our Junior 
building today. Some Junior children will need to stay at home for quite a few more days. Some Junior children 
will come back to school on Wednesday this week. I will let the adults in your family know all about this. We 
just have to work together to keep everyone as safe as we can during this pandemic. Hopefully, it won’t be too 
many more weeks before we can all be together again in school. I can’t wait for that day!  
 
When we have to spend more time 
indoors at home it can be a good 
chance to re-discover some of our 
games and toys that we haven’t 
played with for a while. We all need a 
break in between our home learning 
tasks! 
Poppy has been perfecting her skills 
with her Rubix cube. She can 
complete it every time now – Wow! 
That’s impressive Poppy. I have 
never, even once, managed to 
complete a Rubix cube. I think I’d 
need to practise for longer and really 
persevere, if I want to match Poppy! 

 

We also had snow again at the 
weekend so that is always good 
fun for children. Emily and 
Edward enjoyed sledging after 
working hard all week with their 
home learning. 

 

  

They also had fun baking. Edward 
baked banana bread and Emily 
made pancakes. They look 
delicious. I wonder if you 
managed to toss, and catch, the 
pancakes? 
Thank you so much to all the 
children who have sent me their 
news and photographs so far – I 
know your friends like to see 
what you have been up to. Please 
do keep emailing me. Also, 
remember to send your 
Marvellous Me moments, and 
photos of you reading in different 
places, to Mr Howard. 

 

‘Be strong and courageous. Do not be frightened, and do not be 
dismayed, for the Lord your God is with you wherever you go.’                                                           
                                                                                        Joshua 1:9 

  
Take good care of each other,  
Bye for now, from Mrs Bashora 

 


